
Implementation of Glasgow Life Council Family Review recommendations 
noted. 
 
5 With reference to the minutes of 7th February 2024 (Print 7, page 126) 
detailing an update on the progress made with the implementation of Glasgow Life’s 
Council Familiy review recommendations, there was submitted and noted a report by 
the Chief Executive providing a further progress update, advising that 
 
(1) of the 29 recommendations agreed by the City Administration Committee on 

23rd January 2023 (Print 5, page 552), 26 recommendations had been 
completed to date, with 6 outstanding, as detailed in the appendix to the 
report; and 

 
(2) it was anticipated that the 6 remaining recommendations would be concluded 

over the coming months as they were interdependent on each other. 


